
2018 Poultry Institute for Youth
 

Sponsored by U.S. Poultry and Egg Association

When?
The 2018 Poultry Institute for Youth will be held 
Sunday, June 10 through Tuesday, June 12, 2018 
at Texas A&M University in College Station, 
Texas.

What is the Poultry Institute?
The Institute is a 3 day camp for students with an 
interest in the poultry industry.  Students will at-
tend mini lectures taught by Texas A&M Univer-
sity staff on topics such as anatomy, embryology, 
immunology, nutrition and processing.  Students 
will also participate in field trips to poultry facili-
ties.

Who is Eligible? 
Students who have an interest in poultry and will 
be enrolled in the Fall 2018 semester as a high 
school junior, senior, or college freshman are 
eligible to apply to attend the Poultry Institute 
for Youth.

How do I Apply? 
Interested students must complete an application 
that can be found on the back of this flyer or at 
the following link:  

https://posc.tamu.edu/wp-content/uploads/
sites/20/2018/01/2018-PIFY-Application.pdf
 
Students must submit their application by   
Thursday, May 10, 2018.  Applications may be 
submitted through mail, fax or email.  Partici-
pants will be selected based on their application.  
Notification will be sent to the selected students 
by Friday, May 18, 2018.

How much does it Cost? 
A registration fee of $50 will be required for each 
participant that is selected to attend the Institute.  
This fee is to be paid upon acceptance to the pro-
gram. Registration fees will be paid online once 
students receive their acceptance packets.  Do 
not send money with the application.  All other 
expenses, except transportation to and from Col-
lege Station, will be covered by the sponsorship 
of the U.S. Poultry and Egg Association.

For any questions about the Poultry Institute for Youth,
please contact the Poultry Science Department at 979-845-1654.


